

WEEK 2 PARTIAL 2

DESTREZA: EFL 5.3.2. Identify and use reading strategies to make informative and narrative texts comprehensible and meaningful. (Example: skimming, scanning, previewing, reading for main ideas and details, using structural and context clues, cognates, format, sequence, etc.)

OBJETIVO DE APRENDIZAJE PARA LA SEMANA: At the end of this lesson students will be able to recognize "Reading: Skimming and Scanning in short simple texts, according to their level.

TEMA: READING: SKIMMING AND SCANNING

DESARROLLO DE LA ACTIVIDADES:

FECHA

CLASSWORK # 2

READING: SKIMMING AND SCANNING

A. Look at the grammar chart and analyze about Reading: Skimming and Scanning.

Scanning is one type of fast reading. You are looking for specific information.

Look for the answer around the key word.

You might use **scanning** to:

- look up a word in a dictionary or index
- find an address or a phone number in a directory
- check what time your programme is on television
- look up details or prices in a catalogue
- Can you give another example of scan reading?

Skimming is another type of fast reading. You might use skimming to look through a text quickly to get the gist (the general idea).

Look for important information without reading the whole text.

You might use **skimming** to:

- see what's in the news in a paper or on a website
- browse through a book to see if you want to read it
- look through the television guide to see what's on one evening
- Can you give another example of skim reading?

Viernes 26
noviembre
2021

B. Choose the correct answer.

1. What is scanning?

- a) Quickly reading over a text to get the general gist.
- b) Taking the time to understand the whole text in depth.
- c) Quickly reading over a text to find some specific information which is focused upon.
- d) Who cares

2. What is skimming?

- a) Quickly reading over a text to get the general gist.
- b) Quickly reading over a text to find a specific piece of information which is focused upon
- c) Taking the time to understand the whole text in depth.
- d) Brief description

3. Looking through a Google search list is an example of...?

- a) Skimming
- b) Scanning

4. Looking up the meaning of a word in the Dictionary is an example of...?

- a) Skimming
- b) Scanning

5. Skimming is mostly used while reading a newspaper or magazine.

- a) True
- b) False

6. Looking for your flight number at the airport information board is an example of...?

- a) Skimming
- b) Scanning

7. Searching Spotify for Marshmello's songs, is an example of...?

- a) Skimming
- b) Scanning

8. At what age did Tiger Woods first win the US Masters?

When Tiger won the US masters in 1997, he was only 21 years old. In winning, he broke lots of records. He won the title by 12 strokes, which was the biggest ever victory at the US masters. He also became the youngest champion in 61 years.

- a) 61
- b) 12
- c) 21
- d) 23

HOMEWORK # 2**VOCABULARY****A. Match the words with their definitions.**

WORDS	DEFINITIONS
1. JOIN _____	a) a particular subject or style of literature, art, or music
2. CULTURE _____	b) To get involved in an activity or journey with another person or group
3. SCORE _____	c) a building, room, or outside structure with rows of seats, each row usually higher than the one in front, from which people can watch a performance, a movie, or another activity
4. ENHANCING _____	d) the <u>sounds</u> that are made when <u>people speak</u> or <u>sing</u>
5. NOISES _____	e) the way of life, especially the general customs and beliefs, of a particular group of people at a particular time
6. VOICES _____	f) a <u>sound</u> or <u>sounds</u> , <u>especially</u> when it is <u>unwanted</u> , <u>unpleasant</u> , or <u>loud</u>
7. GENRES _____	g) to <u>win</u> or get a <u>point</u> , <u>goal</u> .
8. THEATER _____	h) making better or more intense

Viernes
26
noviembre
2021

B. Read the article and write True (T), False (F) or No Information (NI).**HOW IMPORTANT IS THE MUSIC IN MOVIES?****THE MUSIC BEHIND THE MOVIES**

A film score is the music that is specifically written to accompany a particular movie. The music is part of the film's soundtrack, which includes noises and voices. The music is specially designed to go along with the plot of the movie, enhancing the dramatic parts. Scores can be written by one or more composers, and are usually performed by orchestras with live musicians and sung by live vocalists. Scores include all genres of music, from jazz to blues to country to classical to electronic. Sometimes soundtracks of movies incorporate a pop song that is recorded independently. An example of this is the song "My Heart Will Go On", written by James Horner and sung by Canadian singer Celine Dion. It was used in the movie Titanic. Scores go through a long editing process before reaching the final version that you hear in the movie theater. This is a tedious process that involves not only musicians and directors, but also sound engineers. It is such an important part of the movie that there is even a category at the Oscars for Best Original Score.

- 1.- The music is part of the film's soundtrack, which includes only voices. _____
- 2.- Scores can be written by one or more composers, and are usually performed by orchestras with live musicians and sung by live vocalists. _____
- 3.- Sometimes soundtracks of movies incorporate a pop song that is not recorded independently. _____
- 4.- Celine Dion's husband was René Angélil. _____

C. Read the text and write True or False according to the information.



My name's Daniel and my surname's Radcliffe. I'm from London, in England. I'm an actor and the protagonist of Harry Potter. I'm twenty years old.

I have got parents. They are from England, too. My father's name is Alan. He's a literary agent and he's 50. My mother's name is Marcia and she's an actress and a film director. She's got two children. I haven't got brothers or sisters. I have got a grandfather and a grandmother. I have got four aunts and three uncles. I haven't got cats, but I have got two dogs. Their names are Binka and Nugget.

My favourite TV programme is The Simpsons. My favourite sports are football and cricket. My favourite colours are blue and yellow.

1. Daniel is Harry Potter. ____
2. He's an actor from England. ____
3. His father is 50. ____
4. His sister's name is Marcia. ____
5. His dogs' names are Binka and Alan ____

D. Answer about Daniel.

1. How old is Daniel? _____
2. Where is Daniel's father from? _____
3. Is his mother an actress? _____
4. Is volleyball his favourite sport? _____

E. Complete what Daniel says. USE "HAVE GOT/HAVEN'T GOT".

1. I _____ a brother.
2. I _____ aunts and uncles.
3. I _____ a favourite TV programme.
4. I _____ two grandfathers.
5. I _____ children.